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The	Government	of	Yukon	and	City	of	Whitehorse	sign	2020	Arctic	Winter	Games	MOU

Minister	John	Streicker	and	Mayor	Dan	Curtis	formalized	the	partnership	between	the	Government	of	Yukon	and	the	City	of
Whitehorse	by	signing	a	Memorandum	of	Understanding	on	the	2020	Arctic	Winter	Games	today.

The	Memorandum	of	Understanding	between	the	City	of	Whitehorse	and	Government	of	Yukon	ensures	that	while
Whitehorse	is	the	host	city	of	2020	AWG,	the	Yukon	government	will	contribute	funding	and	be	a	full	partner	in	hosting	the
games.

The	Arctic	Winter	Games	is	an	international,	multi-sport,	circumpolar	event	that	serves	as	a	venue	for	young	northern
athletes	to	compete	against	athletes	from	other	northern	jurisdictions.	The	event	is	a	place	for	athletes	to	grow	and	develop
and	connect	with	northern,	Arctic	and	Indigenous	cultures.

Quotes

“We're	excited	about	sport!	Hosting	the	Arctic	Winter	Games	is	important	for	the	growth	and	development	of	young	athletes
from	across	the	north.	The	Government	of	Yukon	is	proud	to	facilitate	the	games	in	Yukon	through	this	agreement	with	the
City	of	Whitehorse.	We	look	forward	to	seeing	the	games	in	Whitehorse	in	2020.”

–Minister	of	Community	Services	John	Streicker

“We	are	pleased	to	sign	this	MOU	with	our	partners	at	Yukon	government	today.	The	Arctic	Winter	Games	provide	an
important	sport	development	and	cultural	exchange	opportunity	for	young	athletes	in	Yukon	and	the	circumpolar	north.	The
benefits	of	hosting	the	games	—including	community	development	and	economic	impact	for	our	local	area	—	will	be
significant.”

–City	of	Whitehorse	Mayor	Dan	Curtis

Quick	facts

Whitehorse	has	held	the	Arctic	Winter	Games	six	times,	most	recently	in	2012.
This	is	the	first	time	that	the	Government	of	Yukon	has	signed	an	MOU	before	the	games	to	ensure	a	full	partnership	with	the	City
of	Whitehorse	in	hosting	the	Arctic	Winter	Games.

Learn	more:	Arctic	Winter	Games

See	photo.
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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